
  

Event Bulletin 1  

Issued on the 20/12/24. 

Carlow Car Club Rally sprint 27th Dec 2024 
Mondello Park 

!!! Reminder!!! 
• Firstly, Carlow Car Club would like to thank every person that has entered this event so far, your 

support is greatly appreciated, On this note anyone that has entered the event and cannot make 

it please ring our secretary Brendan Harpur on 087-9652566 ASAP.   

 

• Competitors are asked that if you cannot make it to the event for any reason please let the event 

secretary know as soon as possible to be fair to those competitors on the reserve list, Don’t leave it 

to late and stop someone else’s day out thank you    

 

• Entry Fee deadlines  

 

1. Withdrawal of entry by email to the event secretary BEFORE 5pm the 24th of December – Full 

Refund  

2. Withdrawal of entry by email to the event secretary AFTER 5pm on the 24th of December will 

be less a 50-euro Admin Fee  

Due to the number of entries received so far for the event and in the interest of fairness to 

other competitors that may or may not be on a reserve list if one is required, we would ask that 

if you are unable to make the event, please contact the event secretary on 087-9652566 or 

email brendanharpur1@gmail.com  

 

Mick Comerford  

Clerk Of the Course  
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